
FOI 155/2021 Response. 

Request 

1. Please can you tell me the number of children and young people who had been referred to your 

CAMH neurodevelopmental / neurodiversity pathway for treatment on or by 31 January 2019 and 

who were still waiting to start treatment with your CAMH neurodevelopmental / neurodiversity 

pathway team as of  31 January 2019? 

 

2. Please answer Question 1 again, but replacing all references to the date “31 January 2019” with 
the following dates: 

 

28 February 2019 

 

31 March 2019 

 

30 April 2019 

 

31 May 2019 

 

30 June 2019 

 

31 July 2019 

 

31 August 2019 

 

30 September 2019 

 

31 October 2019 

 

30 November 2019 

 

31 December 2019 

 

31 January 2020 

 

29 February 2020 

 

31 March 2020 

 

30 April 2020 

 

31 May 2020 

 

30 June 2020 

 

31 July 2020 

 

31 August 2020 

 

30 September 2020 

 



31 October 2020 

 

30 November 2020 

 

31 December 2020 

 

31 January 2021 

 

28 February 2021 

 

31 March 2021 

 

30 April 2021 

 

31 May 2021 

 

30 June 2021 

 

31 July 2021 

 

31 August 2021 

 

 

Please supply your answer in an excel spreadsheet 

 

Response 

The Trust is unable to provide a response to your request for information. This is because there is no 

specific neurodiversity pathway within the Trust’s CAMHS Service other than signposting individuals 

to appropriate treatment based upon presenting need. 

Please note that the Trust’s CAMHS service is inclusive of individuals with neurodevelopmental 

needs, this therefore means that we adapt our therapies, assessments and support to meet unique 

and individual needs.  


